From: marianne jacobs-Iim |

Sent: 22 February 2023 10:01

To: Miriam Baptist; Planning Planning

Cc: Bloomsbury Conservation Planning

Subject: 2022/4777/P - 1-7 Oxford Street: Objection & request for Readable Plans

Re: 2022/4777/P - 1-7 Oxford Street: Objection & request for Readable Plans

Hello Miriam,

The plans submitted for the above application are basically dreadful. No judgement could be made by the
BCAAC because no sense could be made of the drawings. The elevation drawings were unreadable. We
request the applicant to resubmit readable drawings so that we can make a fair assessment. Thank you.

Kind regards,
Marianne Jacobs-Lim
on behalf of the BCAAC



